
Dear FID community,

This week, instead of my usual letter, I bring you a video message:

PS - the 8am tour on March 26 is cancelled. We know you will
understand.

As always, we can only operate with your help!

Our staff have been too busy to take photos this week! So here
instead are a few of our favorite photos from the past.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LgDxPXOEVTo
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/legacy-society/


Street Outreach Specialist Najwa with successfully housed client Mr.
Lakatos at Jazz on the Green

TWR Director Marlene and volunteer Jean at Halloween



Santa visits the Bad Weather Shelter

Terri's Welcome Mat



A very sweet gift from a young supporter


